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Maryland General Assembly 
Annapolis, MD 
 
RE:  Redistricting maps special hearing testimony 
 
Dear Maryland Delegates, 
 
I will keep this short. 
 
The proposed Redistricting Map concocted by the Legislative Redistricting Advisory Commission is 
nothing short of ridiculous and promotes “rigged” districts to benefit candidates or incumbents for 
Maryland offices.  As an example, Baltimore city is divided into 3 different districts! 
 
With all of the debate and evidence being revealed about election fraud, this gerrymandering is just 
another political ploy to manipulate election outcomes.   
 
It is time to stop it – NOW. 
 
I implore and expect you to conduct your affairs, as representatives of the citizens of Maryland, to stand 
up and be Statesmen and Stateswomen by voting for and adopting the Legislative/Congressional map 
created by the Maryland Citizens Redistricting Commission.  It is a fair way to create logical geographic 
regions which contain a balance of various population centers. 
 
Best regards, 
 

Christine Hunt 


